MOVING UP
TO MIDDLE SCHOOL »

Please mark your calendars for these important
dates for students with 504 plans or I[EPs who will
be making the transition from Oradell Public
School to River Dell Middle School.

Wednesday, March 2, 2016 - River Dell Middle School
will host two transition meetings for the parents of 6th
grade students who currently receive special services.
The presentations will take place at River Dell Middle
School at 10am and 7pm.

@ Friday, March 11, 2016 - River Dell counselors will meet
with Oradell's graduating 6th grade class in the
morning at OPS. They will give students general
information, as well as a list of electives the students
can choose from.

@ Tuesday, March 15, 2016 - River Dell Middle School will
host a general orientation meeting for all 6th grade
parents at 7pm in the school's auditorium. The snow
date for this event is Tuesday, March 22nd, at 7pm.

Have questions?

The Oradell SEPAC is collecting parents' questions for the
March 2nd special services transition meeting. We will share Th e O rad el | S E PAC
this information with RDMS staff to help them prepare. E-mail

questions or topics of interest to oradellsepac@gmail.com. wan ts yo ur feed ba C k



